THE SCH OF

PHILADELPHIA

Attention!

The distribution scheduled for
Friday 11/27/2020 will take place
on 11/25/2020 due to the
Thanksgiving Holiday.

Please plan to pick up your 7
day meal box on Wednesday
11/25/2020 from 9 AM-2 PM

Find your closest distribution location:
https://www.philasd.org/coronavirus/grab-go-meals/



